
 
 

Dear Friend, 
  
There’s no doubt that the past year has transformed many aspects of our daily lives.  Covid-19 has changed the way we 

gather, the way we interact and even the way we play.  After cancelling the traditional in-person event last year, we are 

thrilled to announce that we are planning to host the tournament this year with safety precautions in place.    

 

Instead of a shot-gun start, tee times will be staggered throughout the day starting at 8 am until approximately 2 pm.   

A special meal will be prepared and served as golfer’s come off of the course.  It is our hope to have limited seating 

outside in the big tent.  Doughnuts (yes, doughnuts!) will be available as a yummy treat throughout the day.   

 

All public health directives at the time of the tournament will be followed with diligence.  In the event, that we cannot 

proceed with the tournament, all teams that have registered will be contacted immediately.  You will have the option to 

have your registration fee returned in full or you may choose to donate a portion in lieu of playing.  

 

With all that being said...YOU DO NOT WANT TO MISS THIS!!  We cannot wait to see you all once again for a great 

day of golf, fun and best of all, it’s for a great cause! 
 

This year’s tournament will help support the needs of local healthcare, including the purchase of a new GlideScope 

Core unit for St. Francis Memorial Hospital.  This lifesaving device is a visualization system used for intubation and 

other critical airway procedures.  

 

The call for registration of teams is now open.  Please complete the attached sign up form and return it along with 

payment for your foursome no later than July 30
th

 2021.  Tee times will be assigned on a 1
st
 come 1

st
 paid basis.  

Receipts will be issued to the person making the payment only.  If each participant on your team requires a receipt, each 

individual player must make separate payments.  In the event of a personal cancellation, refunds will not be issued.  You 

are welcome to fill your spot and let us know the arrangements you have made so that we have the correct name of all 

golfers.    

 

If you are unable to attend the tournament this year, you may consider making a one time donation and we will enter your 

name into our putting contest.  

 

Should you have any questions, please contact either Doug Reeves (613-756-7778), Pat Pilgrim (613-758-2023) or the 

Foundation Office (613-756-3044 ext. 217).  Have a great summer!  We can’t wait to see you on the course on September 

3
rd

.   

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Doug Reeves;      Pat Pilgrim;     Erin Gienow 

Registration Chair, Golf Committee   Golf Committee     Executive Director 

 

 

PS Watch for details about our Online Auction!   

 


